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CLT Members Survey : November 2013

We’re fast approaching 30 years since Sydney Norgate, himself a laryngectomee, founded the Cancer Laryngectomee Trust (CLT). He and his wife Lucy worked tirelessly with the specific aim of ‘promoting and assisting the relief of all people in the UK who have had a laryngectomy’. The charity is still run today with limited resources, by family members and volunteers.
As a charity we must ensure that all of our funds are used in the most appropriate way for members, we’d really like you to take a few moments to answer and return this short Members Survey. The results will be published in a future newsletter and will help us enormously in prioritising all of our efforts going forward.
1. Did you find each of the following contents of your CLT welcome pack useful? 
	Item
	Yes
	No 
	Comments

	‘Laryngectomy is not a Tragedy’ book
	
	
	

	Emergency Card
	
	
	

	Lapel Badge
	
	
	

	Prescription List
	
	
	

	T-shirt
	
	
	

	Tie/Frilly
	
	
	


2. The charity currently has several different member services, please tick all of those that you have had direct experience of, and then rank them in terms of which you think are most important to members (where 1 is most important and 10 is the least):
	Item
	Yes
	No 
	Rank
(1-10)
	Comments if applicable

	Welcome pack
	
	
	
	

	Laryngectomee’s Travel Guide
	
	
	
	

	Newsletters 3 per year 
	
	
	
	

	Grants to individual members
	
	
	
	

	Grants to groups for events
	
	
	
	

	Member lunches
	
	
	
	

	Telephone or e-mail support/advice 
to patient or carer
	
	
	
	

	Sign-posting further information
	
	
	
	

	Race Night fundraiser
	
	
	
	

	London 10K fundraiser
	
	
	
	

	Other (please specify)
	
	
	N/A
	


3. Do you have any other comments about the member services of CLT?

	


4. Would you, or friend/family member be interested in being considered to assist in delivering any of the CLT member services on a voluntary basis (advice and support would be given)?  Please give details below:

	


5.
Given the ever-increasing costs of postage we have been considering giving members the option of receiving our newsletter by email instead of via the post. Would this be acceptable to you? If so please provide your e-mail address.

	Email address:


Thank-you

We really do value your opinions but do not feel it would be appropriate to use charity funds to supply an SAE for your reply. As a small token of thanks, we will be drawing one reply to win a Marks & Spencer gift voucher for £20.
Name …………………………………………..

Post Code………………………………………
Please return to Carole Stainton, CLT, PO Box 618, Halifax HX3 8WX
Cancer Laryngectomee Trust Registered Charity Number 326653
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